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The Council of the Bailies wishes to thankyou very much for your donation
of the book “Twenty Years on Ben Nevis”. Any book which relates to mountains-
although Bennachie is a small one compared to Ben Nevis, is a welcome addition to
our extensive library which is becoming both larger and more useful as a reference

tool.

It is fortunate that there is a room at the Bennachie Centre which can
display our books permanently.




